5th EMHC-News Letter:
July gth 2013

Guest of Honour

| am very happy to announce our
first Guest of Honour
of the European Magic History Conference

Prof. Dr. Edwin Dawes

"Eddie" will also present a most interesting talk,
» The Eighteenth Century Bestseller«

Looking forward to seeing you soon — you may still register ...
Wittus Witt
PS: Just 49 days left ...
More information will follow soon.

For registration and information about the rich programme go to our website:

WwWw.european-magic-history.com



http://www.european-magic-history.com/
mailto:abc@magischewelt.de



